

# City of New Bedford

#### **IN COMMITTEE**

October 14, 2021

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Ordinances at a Meeting held on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Dunn, requesting, that Derek Santos, Executive Director, New Bedford Economic Development Council, City Solicitor Mikaela McDermott, Inspectional Services Commissioner Danny Romanowicz and City Planner Tabitha Harkin be invited to attend the Committee on Ordinances to discuss overhauling City codes as they relate to business attraction and retention; and further requesting that City Planner Tabitha Harkin update the Committee on the Form Based Code. (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances.) (Ref'd 10/24/19)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Carney, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Dunn, requesting, that Derek Santos, Executive Director, New Bedford Economic Development Council, City Solicitor Mikaela McDermott, Inspectional Services Commissioner Danny Romanowicz and City Planner Tabitha Harkin be invited to attend the Committee on Ordinances to discuss overhauling City codes as they relate to business attraction and retention; and further requesting that City Planner Tabitha Harkin update the Committee on the Form Based Code. This motion passed on a voice vote of all ayes.

IN COMMITTEE ON ORDINANCES

Councillor Hugh Dunn, Chairman

Hugh Oluxa 1.

HD: dmb



## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

## CITY COUNCIL

October 24, 2019

### WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that Derek Santos, Executive Director, New Bedford Economic Development Council, City Solicitor Mikaela McDermott, Inspector Services Commissioner Danny Romanowicz and City Planner Tabitha Harkin be invited to attend the Committee on Ordinances to discuss overhauling City codes as they relate to business attraction and retention; and further requesting that City Planner Harkin update the Committee on the Form Based Code. (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances.)

Hugh Dunn, Councillor Ward Three